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From the Department of Communications 
 

 

PHOTO/STORY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
DATE: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 

 

RE: LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR VISITS NLPS 

 

CONTACT: Shauna DeBodt, Executive Assistant 

 395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, BC  V9R 3K6 

 T 250 741-5219  

 E sdebodt@sd68.bc.ca     

 

 

TO ALL LOCAL MEDIA: 

 

In 2017, Canadians will join together in celebration of the 150th anniversary of 

Canada’s Confederation.  To mark this occasion, the Honourable Judith Guichon, 

Lieutenant Governor of BC, is planning to visit 150 schools across the province in 

2017.   

 

We are pleased to announce, that Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools has been 

chosen as one of the stops.  The Lieutenant Governor will speak with students 

about her role in Canada’s constitutional monarchy, encourage their participation in 

our democracy and share ideas about a healthy and sustainable future for all.   

 

Friday, January 27  

 11 a.m. until 12 noon 

École North Oyster Elementary 

 

Friday, February 3 

 

 8:30 until 9:30 a.m. 

John Barsby Community Secondary 

 

 10:30 until 11:30 a.m. 

École Quarterway Elementary 

 

 1:15 until 2:15 p.m. 

McGirr Elementary 
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